
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-102 14th March 2022 
 

 

 
I’m looking into the targets set by the Welsh Pharmaceutical Committee 

in 2019 as part of the ‘Pharmacy: Delivering a Healthier Wales’ report. 
The report set a target of having “30% of community pharmacies with 

an independent prescriber actively providing services” by 2022 and we 
are interested to see if that target has been met. 

  
I was wondering if you might be able to share data on the number of 

community pharmacies in your health board that are currently providing 
pharmacist independent prescribing services? 
 

As of 15th February 2022, there are 14 community pharmacies commissioned to 
provide independent prescribing services. 

 
This represents just under 11% of the 131 community pharmacies. 
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